HERE'S WHAT'S
ON TAP ...

OCTOBER 10, 2000
SCHOLARSHIP DINNER/RAFFLE
Lolli's Restaurant
Social Hour - 6:30 PM
Dinner - 7:30 PM

OCTOBER 13 & 14, 2000
CLASS OF 1940 REUNION
Friday at Brookside CC
Saturday at the Waterford
Joyce Carper - 875-8354

OCTOBER 24, 2000
ALL CITY ALUMNI NIGHT
Hosted by Lehman Alumni

Lehman Middle School
7:00 PM

DECEMBER 13, 2000
OPEN MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Amateur Sports Hall of Fame
1414 Market Avenue North, Canton
7:00 PM

JANUARY 19, 2001
ANNUAL POLAR PARTY
Windsor Hall in Canton

Dinner, silent auction, music,
good fellowship and lots of fun!
6:00 PM

LEHMAN AT THE FAIR ... &

SCHOLARSHIP DINNER RAFFLE

The Scholarship Dinner Raffle has sold out the last two years and it is hoped the
same will happen again this year. This has become our main fund raiser for the
Scholarship Fund.

Only 200 tickets are sold and the top prize is $2,500 with intermediate prizes of cash
and merchandise.

The tickets cost $50, which includes dinner at Lolli’s Restaurant in BelPar. An extra
dinner is $15. A chance on the raffle for those who cannot attend may be obtained for
$35.

Call Barbara Udeck at (330) 492-7000 or Vivian Crawford at (330) 455-2080 for a
ticket or information — or return the form from page 5 of this issue with a check and
mail to Lehman Alumni Association, P. O. Box 8175, Canton, Ohio 44711.

ALL CITY ALUMNI NIGHT

No — the basketball night is not back, but Lehman will host the All City Alumni
Night on Tuesday, October 24th, at Lehman.

We hosted the event four years ago and had a good turn out of alumni. This year we
would like to see even more since it may be the last time we can hold the event in our
alma mater.

Lehman is still scheduled to be demolished in the next three years but our hopes are
up that an alternate use will be found for the building. Lincoln High School is two years
older than Lehman and is being used as a school by the Heritage Christian School. It
would be great if the same could happen for Lehman.

Find some red and gray colors and join in the fun along with alumni from Lincoln,
McKinley and Timken high schools.

The evening will start at 7:00 p.m. and refreshments will be served. A tour may be
arranged. For further information, call (330) 492-7000.

]

Mark your calendar and remember “though far we roam, thy halls are home ...
Come on back ... one more time.

REMINDER
TO REUNION
COMMITTEE MEMBERS
... keep alumni merchandise in

mind when looking for table
decorations and door prizes!

Stark County Fair workers always
have a good time — pictured are Eleanor
“Nickie” (Lang) Wingert, Bev (Sue) and
Eddie Stevenson, Tim Elder and Claudia
(Burgess) Selby.
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CLASS OF '46 SCHOLARSHIP

The Lehman High School graduating class of 1946 has
donated $500 for a scholarship to be given at the banquet in
2001.

WHERE ARE THEY ...

Caroljean Stephan Gallagher 56 is the owner of Concept-7
Realty in Miami, Florida.

Jim Stephan ’61 is a member of the staff of U.S. Attorney
General Janet Reno in the Department of Justice in Washington,
D.C.

Tom Stephan '66 is in his 31st year of teaching English and
Drama at Stow-Munroe Falls High School and is an area
freelance voice-over and stage talent.

MOVING OR
TRAVELING?

Please advise the
Alumni Association if
you are planning a move ==
or heading south or
elsewhere for a period of time so
we may change your address.

MEMORIALS AND
CONTRIBUTIONS

Please keep the Lehman Alumni Scholarship Fund in
mind when considering a memorial or contribution to
a worthy cause. As we stated last issue, flowers are
lovely, but an education lasts forever and will be a
lasting remembrance.

We also gratefully accept donations for the same
worthy purpose.

DEATHS

The Alumni Association regrets to advise the deaths of the
following alumni:
Class of 1939 — Charles Wilson
Class of 1942 — Joanne H. (Moock) Sinegar
Class of 1944 — Robert J. Elsaesser
Class of 1947 — Dr. Irwin Greene
Class of 1952 — Donald Sue
Class of 1954 — Charlotte Morrow Custer
Class of 1959 — Marian Quinn Canterbury
Class of 1964 — Craig A. Murray
Class of 1969 — Major Marilyn A. Miday

We regret the misinformation in the last Lehman Journal
that Ruth Arnold *39 had died. This was not our Ruth Arnold
and she would be glad to hear from any of her classmates at
the following address: Windsor Medical Center — 1454
Easton Street NW, North Canton, Ohio 44720.

MEMORIAL DONATIONS

In memory of Don Sue by Lynn (Warnock) ’54 and Dave
Anderson ’51 for the Scholarship Fund.

In memory of Don Sue by Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck "56.
In memory of Don Sue by Virginia (Curtis) Badger ’50.
In memory of Craig A. Murray '64 by Janet Weir Creighton.

SCHOLARSHIP FUND
DONATIONS

John Trissel *50
Robert Peters *56
Jeff Fisher
Carol Cook Warstler *41
Donna Werren Boettner *50

Spiker-Foster-Shriver

FUNERAL HOMES

Linda R. Shriver

Claude W. (Skip)
Shriver, Il

Two Locations to Serve You

710 Tuscarawas Street West
4817 Cleveland Avenue North

(330) 455-0349 Phones (330) 497-7373

VISIT ME

www.abbeyspring.com

Chuck Steineck, class of 68

Ernie Schott

Owner

Patti Schott

Owner

1401 Fulton Road N.W., Canton, Ohio 44703
(330) 452-6844




0 e
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
DONATES TO LEHMAN

The Association donated $200 to a group of students at the
Lehman Middle School called 7-A T.R.I.B.E. which stands for
“Togetherness Really Increases Best Efforts.”

The 7th grade students go to Summit and Worley Elementary
Schools to read to kindergarten classes, pick up litter in the
parks, decorate pumpkins to distribute to nursing homes — to
name just a few of the good deeds the students take part in over
the school year.

The teachers are also looking for adults who would like to
take part with the students in projects. Call (330) 456-1963 and
ask for Christen Sedmock.

Taggarts also helped with the project by donating a portion of
sales on September 11th.

Our donation last year helped with the Awards Ceremony at
the end of the year. '

NAMES IN THE NEWS ...

Mary Alice (Smith) Jones '51 — was presented an award by
the Canton Citadel of the Salvation Army for Outstanding
Achievement in volunteer services.

She was responsible for raising the funds and getting a
committee together for a “Ladies Closet” which helps women
have proper clothes for their work place and when they appear
for job interviews.

Tim Whitehouse 68 — found himself at the scene of an
accident with shooting going on while he tried to rescue
children in a van that had been hit by the reckless driver. It was
an experience he will not soon forget.

e Pages
ENTERTAINMENT BOOK TIME
It is time to order the new Entertainment Books for 2001 and
check out the 2000 book for any savings not yet used. The

2000 book is good until November 1st, 2000, then the new
price breaks will take over,

Last year we ran out of books but hope those who did not get
one from us will give us another chance and place their order
early this year. The price is still $28 and all proceeds from the
books go into the Scholarship Fund.

Call Barbara Udeck at (330) 492-7000 and get your name on
the list. Keep in mind they make great gifts, especially for that
person “who already has everything.”

The books will be delivered to us on approximately October
15th.

AT THE ANNUAL PICNIC ...

Claudia (Burgess) Selby and Patty (Yant) Seiple get in line
for hamburgers at the annual picnic.

(330) 492-1922
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ARMAND GABRIELE '54
“GABE”

(330) 452-6612
Fax: (330) 452-4774

Theatrical and
Masquerade Apparel
One of the largest and most respected costumers in the midwest ...
Est. 1961 — Over 50,000 Costumes in Stock

114 - 4th St. N.W.

WARD A. SCOTT '48 Canton, Chio 44702

'S.G. Endres

* Room Additions

» Remodeling Steve Endres ’53

» Kitchens & Baths 454-2964

* Counter Tops

o Skilled » Honest * Reliable
* Floors & Walls Since 1965

Partners

Kent B. Smith ’59
CRP, ABR, REALTOR

2428 Whipple Ave., N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44708

Office (330) 477-2400 Ext. 303
L FAX (330) 477-1177 Home (330) 493-0943

Each Office Independently Owned and Operated
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Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

MILLENIUM RAFFLE

The first two winners were Martha

‘(Baughman) Grant *38 of Boynton Beach,
Florida, in July and Joe Helaney ’57, in
July.

This is a great way for out-of-town

members to help support the Association

and they even get another chance as their

tickets are returned for all of the drawings.

Who will be next? It could be you ... but
not if you do not enter.

Raffle Raffle

Name Name

Address Address

City e City ‘ B =

State T Zip State Zip '

Telephone ' Telephone

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000 Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Raffle Raffle

Name Name

Address Address

City City

State Zip State Zip

Telephone Telephone

Tickets (left) are $5 for one ticket, three

for $10 and all six for $20.

Send tickets and check to L.H.S.A.A.,

P.O. Box 8175, Canton, Ohio 44711.

Drawings are held monthly with a $100

prize. The last drawing, for $1000, will be

held at the Polar Party January 19, 2001,

i

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

and all proceeds benefit the Scholarship

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000 Fund.

Raffle -
Name Name
Address Address
City City
State Zip State

Telephone Telephone

BARB & JIM GUEST '53 S

Million Dollar Cliub . :
Certified New Homes Specialist

Certified First Time Buyer Specialist

“For Results Call Us Today"

4368 Dressler Road N.W.

Canton, Ohio 44718

Office: 330 493 6555

Fax: 330 493 8012

Voice Mail: 330 471 1527

Home: 330 492 1440
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300 1271H ST1. N.W.
CANTON, OHIO 44703

MARK G. SHAHEEN 76
PRESIDENT

(330) 456-1766

(330) 454-0228 FAX: (330) 452-DINE

PHONE (330) 452-4041

Welch-Sekeres-Lewis Funeral H(;;me

2523 TUSCARAWAS STREET, WEST
CANTON, OHIO 44708

ROBERT A. LEWIS
FUNERAL DIRECTOR

SINCE 1953

4 "':*3051&1 Anderson

FLOWER SHOPS
CANTON, OH 44703-1894
FRESH FLOWERS * FRESH FRUIT BASKETS » GIFTS
413 12TH ST. N.W. (330) 452-4077 — (B00) 867-1434
FAX (330) 452-2380

4866 EVERHARD RD. N.W. (330) 459-2161 — 5800 813-7060
FAX (330) 499-2389

ﬁi : AULTMAN HOSPITAL (LOBBY) (330) 456-6725

JOHN S. ANDERSON '49

i
www.ftd.com/andersonsflowers PRESIDENT




' THANK YOU NOTES RECEIVED FROM SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

Thank you notes for the $500 scholarships have been
received from several of this year’s recipients.

ANDREA KULL sent a note stating we have helped her
continue her education in Psychology.

BRITTANY GOTTER relayed her appreciation. ;

AMANDA DOWLING stated “the scholarship will‘help a
lot.”

ERIN DOWLING wrote the funds “will help a lot.”

BRADY STEINECK wrote that he and his family appreciate
the help and “because of people like you, hard work does pay
off.” Brady is not only an excellent athlete but an excellent
scholar. »

BRIAN EBIE felt it was a generous scholarship and it will
assist in earning a higher education,

TED WILLIAMS stated his dreams are to become a sports
broadcaster and Broadcast Journalism is his course at Ohio
State University. He also liked the food at the banquet.

+ 4+ ¢+ 4+ +
There has been discussion several time that.we should give

larger scholarships to fewer students, but the majority of the
committee has recommended that we remain at $500.

We fe'e] it should cover the cost of most books needed and
these scholarships do not need to be repaid. That makes them
the best kind in the mind of our current board members.

Our funds still do not allow us to give to all applicants but

- we do try and each year we have awarded more than the year

before, thanks to our fund raisers.

THE CLASS OF 2000 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS .

201 Central Plaza S.
Canton, Ohio 44702

453-0183
; Bob and JoAnn Brewster

We Deliver

Major Credit Cards Accepted

Lamiell Funeral Home

Locally Owned

Paul J. Lamiell, Class of 1957,
and Paul J. Lamiell, Jr. — Directors

14th and Cleveland Avenue N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44703

Gus Reale and granddaughters (from left) Erin Dowling,
Brittany Gotter, Amanda Dowling.

Gus Reale from the class of 1956 believes in the Canton
Lehman High School Alumni Association, Three of his
grandchildren received scholarships at the recent banquet.

Keep in mind the applicants are judged by number and
Jjudges have no idea who the numbers belong to — so it was not
a “fixed deal.” These young ladies earned every dollar they
received.

They are Erin Dowling, a junior at Ashland University;
Brittany Gotter, a freshman at Kent State University; and
Amanda Dowlmg, cntermg John Carroll as a freshman.

5 SCHOLARSHIP DINNER RAFFLE
i OcToBER 10TH — LOLLI’S RESTAURANT

TICKET ORDER FORM

Name

= Address

. City State Zip

© Phone

= No. of Raffle/Dinner Tickets @ $50 Total

¢ No. of Dinner Tickets @ $15 Total

i No. of Raffle Tickets only @ $35 Total

' Mail check to Lehman Alumni Association, For information l
l P.O. Box 8175, Canton, Ohio 44711 call (330) 492-?000 ]
S O O I




FUTURE REUNIONS

If there are any class reunions being planned for
the years 2000 or 2001, please call or write Barbara
Udeck or fax the Editor or Publisher the details so
the reunion may be properly publicized.

Include a list of missing classmates so that the
Alumni Association may publicize that they are
missing and assist the reunion committee in locating
them.

— CLASS OF 1940 —

The Class of 1940 will hold their 60th reunion October 13th
and 14th, 2000. Friday evening will be at Brookside Country
Club and Saturday evening will be at the Waterford. Missing
class members are Wanda Wendall (Mrs. Paul Wood), Helen
Vuille (Mrs. Helen Barham), Dale Maust, Jay Seefong, Carl
Parretta and Marilyn Pugh. If you have information on how
to contact any of the above, or wish further information,
contact Joyce (Poling) Carper at (330) 875-8354.

— CLASS OF 1965 —

The Class of 1965 is planning a reunion the weekend of
September 29th-October 1st, 2000. Contact Gregg Schorsten
at (330) 499-1414 for further details.

— CLASS OF 1941 —

The Class of 1941 has scheduled its 60th reunion for the last
week of September 2001. Carol Cook Warstler, Martha Toot
Wasson and Dr. Ralph Lind are working to make it a great
reunion. Remember to save that weekend to be in Canton!

— CLASS OF 1956 —

The Class of 1956 will hold its 45th reunion in 2001. The
date will be announced in the January Journal. Contact
Nancy Rooney Biggerstaff at (330) 477-5184 or Barbara
Montgomery Udeck at (330) 492-7000.

— CLASS OF 1976 —

Anyone interested in helping with the 25th anniversary
reunion of the Class of 1976 should contact Bruce Williamson
at (330) 478-0444.

COMING TO A CLASS REUNION ... 00k for

the table with merchandise that helps support the Association.
We have a wide variety of items from jewelry to sweatshirts

iman Journal

LEHMAN HIGH SCHOO
GRADUATES

» . The following is a list of the number of
%" students in each graduating class:

1938 — 191 1952 — 159 1966 — 198
1939 - 201 1953 — 127 1967 — 216
1940 — 188 1954 — 163
1941 — 235 1955 — 138 e
19002000 1056840 1 11069 =284
1943 — 176 1957 — 182 1970 — 244
1944 — 160 1958 — 164 1971 -199
1945 — 173 1959 — 132 1972 — 250 .
1946 — 173 1960 — 137 .
241947 = 175 1961 — 132 igg: iéz
1948 — 177 1962 — 119 =
1949 — 166 1963 — 119 1975 =2 178
1950126 1964 — 172 1976 — 214
#1951 — 117 1965 — 203 v

Of the 7,045 Lehman graduates, 1,153
are members of the Alumni Association.

t KIIIII)’II‘IIllliiKll‘l‘l‘l‘l'l’lllll'l’l’ll!!lIlﬁ

SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Donations can be made to our Scholarship Fund.
Simply fill out the form below
and mail it with your check to the

Alumni Association, P.O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711.
X Name

X Address
|

X City, State, Zip

X $5 $10 $20 Other $

.'l‘ll’x!!'l"lll’!ﬂlllxllIIIIIIIXIIIIII]IIIIIII‘I i
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b GREGG W SCHORSTEN '65, CLU

i Agent

. GREGG W SCHORSTEN AGENCY, INC.
i Nationwide Insurance and Financial

6016 Whipple Ave N W
N Canton, OH 44720

Tel 330499 1414
Tel 888 305 6735
Fax 330499 7031
schorsg@nationwide.com@nwagent.com

Nationwide Advisory Services = Columbus, OH 43216-1492 - 800 848 0920

&atinnwid-

and mugs.

A W
Executive MIKE KAZES '74
Catering, Inc.

AA Executive Catering, Inc.

“One Step Catering Service”
Your Food Service Consultant

4870 Frank Rd. N.W.
North Canton, Ohio 44720

Betty Pierce
Director of Catering

AMERICAN LEGION
POST 44

John Trissel '50 — Commander
Chuck Goodchild '67 — Financial Officer

o, { ety
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1663 Cleveland Ave. N.
Canton, Ohio 44703

Phone:
(330) 455-9550




The sixth annual scholarship awards dinner was held July
18th at Christ United Methodist Church in Canton.

The dinner was attended by 78 persons, with a very nice
dinner catered by Mr. Mike’s,

Eighteen very deserving young ladies and gentlemen were
each awarded $500 scholarships by the Lehman Alumni
Scholarship Fund.

Tim Elder and his Scholarship Awards Committee of Jay
Jones and Claudia Burgess Selby are to be commended.

The dinner was co-chaired by Shirley Smith and Claudia
Burgess Selby.

SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS DINNER

TAGGARTS ... IT’S STILL THERE

Taggarts, one of the favorite places for Polar Bears to “hang
out,” is'still at the corner of 14th Street and Fulton Road N.W.,
where it has been located for 72 years.

a new phase of their lives when they
purchased the ice-cream parlor and
their efforts are paying off in many
ways.

The inside remained pretty much the same over the years, but
now it has been spruced up inside and even has a player piano.
The outside has bright new awnings and tables for those who
enjoy sitting outside and watching the world go by.

The same delicious ice cream, along with sandwiches and
soup, is still available.

Local polar bears can still find a friendly place to have a light
meal and out-of-town polar bears know where to stop when in
town.

Taggarts has been most generous to the Alumni by providing
ice cream on several occasions.
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CIATION YEAR 2000 DUES

If you have not yet paid your $10.00 Alumni Association dues for the year 2000, the renewal form
is printed below. We will accept payment for multiple years’ dues if you prefer, just note this on
the form below when you mail this with your check. If you would like to include a donation to the

LEHMAN ALUMNI ASSO

Phone 452-0442 » Fax 452-5150

CUTLER/GMAC Real Estate™
203 Applegrove N.W.

North Canton, Ohio 44720

Website: www.cutlergmac.com/eblau
Email: eblau@cutlergmac.com Ml Milion
Office: (330) 499-9922 Dollar Club
Fax: (330) 499-5864
Residence: (330) 492-0712
Voicetel: (330) 430-2676

" ESTELLE BLAU '50, GRI, CSP
g OAR PRESIDENT'S SALES CLUB SINCE 1998

I
CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM !

Included with my check is a donation for the Scholarship Fund L:l in the amount of

Mail application with check to: LEHMAN ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, P. O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711.

]

U YES, | want to join the Lehman Alumni. My check for $10.00 is enclosed. (1 RENEWAL ___ YEARS I
Last Name Class Year :
First Name Maiden Name :
Address 1
I

City State Zip 1
Home Phone Work Phone :
I

1

1

i

R




2000 ASSOCIATION OFFICERS

President. . .. .. .. Barbara Montgomery Udeck '56
(330) 492-7000
Vice President. ... - - ... o .. J. Arlan Shank '43

(330) 875-5843

Corresponding Secretary
.......... ... ... Nickie (Lang) Wingert '44
: (330) 488-2192

Recording Secretary
............. Kitty (Shourds) McClelland '71
(330) 453-3577

Treasurer. . .. ....... Beverly (Sue) Stevenson '50
(330) 4927898
TIUSEEES iz i vt Se oL Tim Elder '57

Harry Hansen ‘54

Claudia (Burgess) Selby '75
' Karl Shank '41
Joyce Esber '52

Shirley Smith

Immediate Past President
.............. Joanne (Reynolds) Moody '53

Lehman Journal

HAVE YOU

RENEWED YOUR
MEMBERSHIP?

ANNUALS NEEDED

The Alumni Association would still like to have copies of the
Lehman annuals for 1970, 1973, 1974 and 1976.

If you are willing to donate an annual from any of these
years, please contact Barbara Udeck at (330) 492-7000.

GOT NEWS?

Send any items for the Journal to:
Lehman H.S. Alumni Association
Attention: Journal Editor
P.O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711

You can also fax these to
Joanne (Reynolds) Moody, Editor,
at (330) 875-8477
or to Jack Dillon, Publisher, at (330) 966-8326.

CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
P.O. BOX 8175

CANTON, OHIO 44711
Change Service Requested
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